Addendum #1
Opioid Settlement Proceeds Grant (OSPG)
Request for Applications (RFA)

This first addendum is being issued in an effort to provide equity for all applicants since the mandatory
technical assistance workshop scheduled on August 23, 2024, was postponed to August 30, 2024. The
City is extending the registration to attend the Mandatory Technical Assistance Workshop.
Registration form must be completed by Thursday, August 29, 2024 by 12 noon.
Form located here www.pbfl.org/opioid

Question: Will the City hold another technical assistance workshop for agencies who missed the virtual
mandatory technical assistance workshop originally scheduled for August 23, 2024?

Answer: The City will record the technical assistance workshop scheduled for Friday, August 30,
2024, at 10am. The recording can be found here www.pbfl.org/opioid. Agencies not available to attend
can watch the recording. In addition to watching the mandatory technical assistance workshop,

applicants shall also complete a self-certification form. The self-certification form can be found on the
opioid website here www.pbfl.org/opioid. By completing and submitting the self-certification form,
applicants certify they have reviewed the recording from the Mandatory Technical Assistance

Workshop. This form is required to be completed and included in the application packet for all agencies
that were not able attend the workshop.
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